From: Ryan, Michael 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 9:17 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: educational leave

Last week I traveled to Columbus Ohio for the National Board  of Boiler and Pressure Vessel Inspectors General Meeting. From September 30th to October 4th 2013. All expenses were covered by the National Board. This is the organization that governs the  Boiler Code in the City of Chicago.      THANKS !!

Michael Ryan, Department of Buildings

